
From: Vic Ranger   
Sent: 14 November 2023 10:56 
To: Suds@essex.gov.uk 
Cc: Boulton, Mark <mark.boulton@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>; Section 62A Applications 
<section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>; Avgerinos Vlachos ; NB 
Investments UK Limited > 
Subject: Fwd: Eastfield Stables IT2175 
 

For the attention of Alison Vaughan, Senior Development and Flood Risk Officer 

Team:  
 
 

Good morning Alison 
Development at Eastfield Stables, Stansted CM24 8SS.  

Your Ref SUDS-007104 
PINS ref S62A/2023/0023 
UDC ref UTT/23/2193/PINS 

Please find below correspondence from Intermodal together with details that 
address the matters raised in your consultation response. 

Once you have had the opportunity to examine the information I would be 
pleased to receive note of your confirmation that the holding objection can be 
removed. 

Kind regards 
Vic Ranger 

Ranger Management & Design Services  
 

 




